Inquiry About Employee Loan Policy

Date: [Insert Date]

To: [Recipient's Name]

Position: [Recipient's Position]
Department: [Recipient's Department]
Company: [Company Name]

Dear [Recipient's Name],

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to inquire about the employee loan policy,
specifically regarding the handling of confidential information associated with loan applications.

As an employee interested in understanding the parameters and safeguards in place for
confidential data, | would appreciate if you could provide clarification on the following points:

e What measures are taken to protect the confidentiality of the information provided in the
loan applications?

e Who has access to this information, and how is it used in the decision-making process?

« Are there any specific protocols to ensure that such information is not disclosed to
unauthorized individuals?

Your assistance in this matter will help ensure that employees feel secure in their applications
and understand the process thoroughly.

Thank you for your attention to this inquiry. | look forward to your prompt response.
Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[Your Department]

[Your Contact Information]



